The City of Erlanger is accepting proposals for full time inspection services for the
Dolwick Drive (Kentucky Route 3076) Sidewalk Improvements project. The construction
project includes approximately 6,500 LF of proposed sidewalk improvements. The City
requires the services of a full-time inspector that is prequalified by KYTC for
Construction Engineering Services and Geotechnical Services. The duration of services
is anticipated to be 25 weeks during the spring/summer of 2025. The Request for
Proposals may be viewed in full on the City’s Website at erlangerky.gov and copies may

be obtained from the Office of the City Clerk, 505 Commonwealth Avenue, Erlanger, KY
41018, 859-727-2525.



